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SOUTHERN STATE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
PRESS RELEASEin logistics, transportation, manufacturing, health care and information technology that they have jobs available and no one to fill them. The JOBS Act will help to close that gap and make students at Southern State Community College in shorter-term technical programs eligible for federal Pell 

Grants.  These are currently reserved only for students in traditional college programs. Standing up a program that does not qualify for financial aid is equally problematic for our college. When students can’t pay for a program, they don’t enroll, and soon that very opportunity disappears in our college.  I join all of my colleague community college presidents in urging Congress to pass 
Portman’s JOBS Act. 
 Sincerely, 
Kevin Boys, Ed.D. 
President 
Southern State Community College

 

 
 
 

### 
 
 

Southern State Community College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs 
and activities. The following people have been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: 

 
James Bland, Vice President of Student Affairs & Enrollment Management |  Title IX Lead Coordinator 
100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133 |  jbland@sscc.edu |  800.628.7722, Ext. 2510 

 
Mindy Markey-Grabill, Director of Human Resources |  Title IX Coordinator 
100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133 |  mmarkey@sscc.edu |  800.628.7722, Ext. 2550 
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